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07/01/2020  13:42:382019/6266/P SUPC Jonathan Byatt Whilst generally supportive of improvements to properties which enhance the general environment comma 

could the owner developer please work with Camden gardening contractors to determine if there is an 

opportunity to recycle plants disturbed by this application. It is entirely possible many plants shrubs or trees will 

be destroyed in this process. There is an opportunity to recycle these plants and reuse them on other areas 

under Camden stewardship such as housing estates, parks or other areas. For example, the recent addition of 

trees to South end Close has enhanced the general environment and help to reduce pollution levels for the 

future. This is state and others like it would be happy beneficiaries and keen to receive any plants common 

shrubs or trees which are displaced rather than seeing them destroyed and Pulped merely for fertiliser.
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